
 

 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

   Week Ahead Information – w/c 19th September 2022 

                        Whole School Attendance w/c 19th September 2022 = 97.5  % 

 

Mrs 

Arnold 

Dear Parents, 
 

The Staff and Governors hope that you have a restful weekend of family time and 
reflection as we remember her Majesty the Queen, especially on Monday. 
We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday. 

Kind regards 
Mrs Arnold 

 

F1  
In F1, we are creating a family tree display for each classroom. If you would like to be 
part of this, we would be grateful if you could please send in a small family 

photograph. We would request that this is brought in by Friday 30th September.  
Thank you  

 

F2 Weekly Attendance  
F2AG = 94.64 %   F2AMC = 95.02 % 

In F2, we create a family photograph area in our home corner to provide an 
opportunity for the children to talk about their family. If you would like to be part of this 
display, could you please send in a photograph of your family by Friday 30th 
September. We would request that this photograph is no bigger than 4x6".  

We would be very grateful if all items of uniform could please be named. Thank you  

 

Y1 Weekly Attendance  
1SH = 96.3%   1LH = 97.41% 

 
Please can the children bring their reading book to school every day for our phonics 
lessons.  

A reminder that children wearing earrings must cover them up or remove them on PE 
days Tuesday and Thursday for health and safety reasons.  

 
On PE days the children can come to school in their Poulton Lancelyn Tracksuits.  If 
you child does not have Poulton Lancelyn Tracksuit, they must wear their school 

uniform and change for PE in school. 
 

Y2 Weekly Attendance  

2LR/JL = 97.41%   2CR = 97.41% 
 

Y3 Weekly Attendance  

3KE = 98.89%   3HC = 100% 
 



 

Y4 

 

Weekly Attendance  

4THC = 96.17%   4LF = 98.92% 
 
Weekly Seesaw homework has begun so please ensure your child completes the 

tasks. New tasks will be posted every Monday.  
Please keep Reading Records up to date when your child has read for up to 20 

minutes at home daily. Thank you. 
 

Y5 Weekly Attendance  

5AD/LJ = 99.31%   5AW = 96.77% 
 

Y6 Weekly Attendance  

6JC = 100%   6ZG = 96.67% 
 
11+ 
We wish all of the children, who are choosing to take their 11+ assessment on 
Tuesday 20th September, lots of luck. Pupils are expected back in school for 

afternoon registration.  
Swimming 

This week, 6JC only will be going swimming each afternoon (Tuesday-Friday). Pupils 
will still need to come to school as normal in school uniform. Please ensure that pupils 
have all of the necessary equipment with them in school, including a towel and 

underwear. Pupils will eat their lunch as normal and then leave to go swimming after 
lunch. Please be aware that we are expected to return to school by 3.30pm but due to 
school traffic, we may sometimes run slightly late. We apologise in advance for any 

inconvenience.  If children are taking the 11+ assessment on Tuesday 20th 
September, it is important that they are back in school by 1pm afternoon registration 

in preparation for their swimming lesson.  

 

 

 


